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Reception NEWSLETTER 

Hello Reception Class, 

We are really missing you all and thought we would write to you to help us all keep 
in touch.   

Firstly, I need to say a big thank you to you all for my lovely happy birthday video. It 
was great to see you all and it was fantastic to hear your birthday messages and your 
singing.  I had a great day and enjoyed eating my chocolate birthday cake. I know some 
of you have just had a birthday and have birthdays coming up and I hope you have a 
lovely day too. 

We hope that you are all well and enjoying spending time with your families.  It has 
been lovely and sunny outside so I’m sure you have been enjoying the outdoors too.  
I have been making the most of the good weather and have been running and 
mowing the grass in my garden. Also I am busy working in the hub in Onchan school.  
Miss Smith is working at home preparing lots of interesting activities for when we 
return back to school with the assistance of Teddy the dog. He is enjoying some 
walks in the sunshine. 

During the last few weeks we have enjoyed looking at some of your home 
learning activities as it helps to keep us all in touch. It has been great to see 
your writing, tricky word practise, football skills and artwork. I have been 
learning to bake banana and chocolate chip muffins. I know lots of you have 
been learning new skills too. 

We are looking forward to seeing photos and videos of your Easter challenges. Keep an eye out on the 
website and social media for more resources for home learning. 

Make sure you look after yourself and your families, continue to have fun and enjoy the lovely weather. 

We hope that it won’t be too much longer until we are back at Laxey School and we can’t wait to see 
you all soon! 

Love from Miss Evans and the Reception Team. 


